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We are holding an open afternoon  so you can see for yourself the wonderful 

learning that takes place in the Reception classes at Park Lane School.          

Pre-school children are most welcome.      

This is an opportunity for you to see our Reception Class and meet members of 

the school staff in an informal and friendly setting prior to your child starting 

school in September 2022 

We look forward to welcoming you to our  school.  

You are invited to our school for a 

Reception 2022 Visit   

Wed 13th October/Wed 3rd November  
3.30pm-4pm/4pm-4.30pm/4.30pm–5pm 

Maximum of 4 person per family 

 
Please email office@parklane.cambs.sch.uk to book your appointment  


